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Watauga County 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Request for Proposal (RFP) 
Powder Horn Tower for the Watauga County 

Public Safety Simulcast System 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Due Date: October 10th, 2025 

  
 To: Will Holt, Emergency Services Director 

814 West King Street  
Boone, NC 28607 
828-264-4235 (P) 
Email – Will.Holt@watgov.org 
























































































































